
 

 

APPENDIX A 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN WSDOT AND STATE PARKS 
FOR THE TEMPORARY OCCUPANCY OF  

CRYSTAL SPRINGS SNO-PARK 







 

 

APPENDIX B 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN WSDOT AND USFS  
FOR THE TEMPORARY OCCUPANCY OF  

CABIN CREEK SNO-PARK 



United States
Department of
Agriculture

Forest
Service

Okanogan-Wenatchee
National Forest

Cle Elum Ranger District
803 Wert Second Street
Cle Elum" WA 98922
(509't 674-4lt

Jason W. Smith, Environmental Manager
I-90 Snoqualmie Pass East Project
WA ST Dept. of Transportation
1710 South 24- Ave., Suite 100
Yakima- WA 98902

File Code: 1900/2'730
Date: Iuly 13,2007

RECETVED

AUG 2 2 200i
SCR I "gO OFFICE

DOCUb.IENT CONTROL
RE: I-90 Snoqualmie Pass East Project

WSDOT's Temporary Occupancy of the Cabin Creek Sno-park

DearMr. Smitdcfa-
t\--J

I am writing in response to your letter dated April 25, 2007, regarding WSDOT occupying the
Cabin Creek Sno-Park on a temporary basis. Based on your letter, the U.S. Forest Service
understands the following:

l. WSDOT's temporary occupancy of the Cabin Creek Sno-park would occur during a future
phase of construction of the I-90 Snoqualmie Pass East Project, which is currently unfunded.

2. WSDOT anticipates that actions associated \Mith staging and stockpiting would occur while
temporariiy occupying the Cabin Creek Sno-park.

ln your letter dated April 25,2007, you outlined guidance from the Federal Highway
Adminishation and the conditions that must be met for when a ternporary occupancy of a Section
4(f) resource will not constitute a'trse" of that resource. Specifically, Condition 5., states that
"there must be documented agreernent ofthe appropriate Federal, Statg or local officials having
j urisdiction over the resource..."

Because of the comminnents WSDOT made to the U.S. Forest Service in your letter dated April
25,2007 , theU .S. Forest Service commits to working witl WSDOT in the future to dwelop a
Special Use Permit to temporarily occupy the Cabin Creek Sno-park. The Special Use Permit
will specifr the tempora.ry operations, environmental protections, long-term reclamation, and
communication protocol during the time WSDOT is temporarily occupying the property.

The U.S. Forest Service appreciates the opportunity to work with WSDOT on the I-90
Snoqualmie Pass East Project.

Sincerelv.+w
FLOYDJ: ROGALSKI
Natural Resource Planner

Caring for the Land and Serving People nin,"a on a*ra"c Pupu, 6



 

 

APPENDIX C 

MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT  
BETWEEN THE FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION  

AND THE  
WASHINGTON STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICER REGARDING 

THE  
I-90 SNOQUALMIE PASS EAST PROJECT,  

KITTITAS COUNTY, WASHINGTON 











 

 

APPENDIX D 

WSDOT BRIDGE INSPECTION REPORT 
DECEMBER 12, 2005 

 

 








